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COVID-19 Information to Members – January 28, 2022 

COVID 19 - Operational Update 

As you will be aware, commencing Monday 31st January 2022, a number of changes will 

need to be made in relation to mandatory vaccination directions that the State Government 

have introduced. The Executive Committee have endorsed a Vaccination Policy which is 

designed to protect our Staff and Volunteers where possible, but we require Members to 

support our efforts by complying with the measures that have been introduced by the 

Government. All Club Staff and Volunteers must be fully vaccinated, and if you wish to attend 

the Clubhouse, you must provide Proof of Vaccination. 

Current restrictions include the requirement for Masks to be worn while attending 

indoor locations.  

Proof of Vaccination will be required when entering the Club House. Please be advised staff 

will be doing their best to ensure everyone is appropriately vaccinated, while respecting your 

privacy. By having QR codes for our areas, we will be endeavouring to limit the close contact 

criteria for those attending the Club. 

The Perth Flying Squadron Yacht Club recommends that you, your family, friends or guests 

have the SERVICE WA App available on your phone when you arrive, otherwise our Host will 

need to undertake three steps in providing access to you. Please enquire with our Staff if you 

require assistance with downloading the SERVICE WA App, or follow this link to find out more 

information 

Acceptable proof of vaccination includes a COVID-19 Digital Certificate in printed or 

electronic format, a copy of your vaccination certificate, either stored in your smartphone 

wallet or in hard copy of your immunisation history statement.  These should all be 

accompanied by an acceptable form of photo identification. Once accepted, you will 

need to check in via the SAFE WA app, or through our manual register. 

There will be no change to the Hours of Operation for the Club Administration or Hospitality. 

We request that you advise your guests that they will need to be fully vaccinated to attend 

our Club, or will be refused entry. If you or your guests are required to leave the licensed area 

and then return, please speak to the Host about obtaining a colour coded wrist band, that 

will reduce the necessity for them to provide Proof of Vaccination once again when re-

entering the Club. 

If you are not vaccinated and considering your options, you may consider applying for Leave 

of Absence which can effectively put your Membership on hold, while circumstances may 

change. If you wish to return prior to the 12 month term, consideration will be given to 

applications. 

Please remember, the Government has introduced these measures on a Shared 

Responsibility basis. We will be endeavouring to prevent the spread of COVID 19 where we 

can, and require you and your guests to do the same. 

Our Staff Don't Make the Rules 

Yours Sincerely 

General Committee 

Perth Flying Squadron Yacht Club  
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